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Comments: OLD GROWTH FOREST IS RARE AND MUST BE PROTECTED

 

Responsible beneficial utilization of our national forests is appropriate public policy. Protection of our few

remaining stands of old growth forest must be absolute.  These valuable natural resources are extremely scarce

and they are extremely important to science. They are irreplaceable and must receive absolute protection. 


